
Duluth & Winnipeg Road Feb. 16, 1898 

Memo. L.W.Hil1 to A.W.Clark. 

Asks Clark to see the following men and to 
ask them if they will consent to serve as 
Directors of the D and W Road for a few 
months : 

Geo. B. Young L. H. Bailey 
hdward B. Young T. L. Schurmeier 
E. N. Saunders 

General correspondenc by date 9. 


